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FIRST FISHERIES POLICY BETWEEN PACIFIC ISLAND 

STATES AND EUROPEAN UNION  

For the first time in the Pacific region, a policy dialogue between the seventeen (17) Forum Fishery Agency (FFA) Members 
and the European Union (EU) to discuss issues and challenges relating to the sustainable management of marine resources 

commenced in Pohnpei, Federated States of Micronesia . 



Funded by the EU AND THE Government of Swe-

den, the EUR 45 million (T$134.74 million) 

PEUMP programme, which is a 4 year initiative, 

promotes sustainable management and sound ocean 

governance for food security and economic growth, 

while adderessing climate change resilience and con-

servation of marine biodiversity. 

It follows a comprehensive approach, integrating 

issues related oceanic fisheries, coastal fisheries, 

community development, marine conservation and 

capacity building under one regional action. 

The programme is being implemented in close col-

laboration by the Pacific Community, F.F.A., the 

Secretariat of the Regional Environemnt Programme 

and the University of the South Pacific. 

 The Policy Dialogue is planned as an annual event 

under P.E.U.M.P. 

ñThe signing in support of the SAP by our respective 

membersô Ministers is yet another fine example of 

regional cooperation at its bestò said FFA Director 

General Dr Manu Tupou Roosen. ñThe SAP demon-

strates our common agreement on the key oceanic 

fisheries issues faced by the region and how we can 

take action to address them.ò 

ñGEF support has played a significant role in provid-

ing strategic assistance of the FFA Members in ad-

dressing oceanic fisheries challenges in the frame-

work of the Western and Central Pacific Fisheries 

Commission and the region is very thankful for this 

support to date. We hope to see this support sus-

tained as we continue to address these challenges 

and p[rotect our fisheries resources for future gen-

erations to come,ò she said. 



Key issues to be addressed under the SAP include 

the impacts of climate change for the ecology and 

fisheries of the region and the subsequent implica-

tions for the socio-economic status, livelihoods and 

food security of Pacific peoples; the need for 

stronger and more resilient adaptive eco-system 

based management approach that can adjust rapidly 

to changing conditions through mechanisms such as 

harvest strategies and bycatch management includ-

ing the use of fish aggregating devices and support-

ing innovations in tackling Illegal, Ureported and 

Unregulated (IUU) fishing. 

Ministerial signoff of the SAP is a key step in the 

GEF process in the possible development of a follow 

up Pacific Regional Ocean Fisheries Project to sup-

port Pacific Island countries tackle the challenges 

that lie ahead. 
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